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Seeking Volunteers for New Permanent Lip Implant

RENAISSANCE REVIEW
Imagine the Look, Create the Dream...

September 2009

www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com

In our practice, using one’s own muscle from the back of the neck and transplanting this 
into the lips has offered permanent, natural results. For those individuals who wish to have a 
permanent implant placed in the office as an isolated procedure, without having to have the 
muscle harvested, we will be trying a new product called the Perma Facial Implant.

This is a soft, solid silicone implant that is FDA approved for facial soft tissue augmentation. 
We are looking for volunteers who would like permanent lip augmentation, performed as a 
surgical procedure under local anesthesia in the office. If you are interested in being a volun-
teer, there is no charge but a consultation with one of our facial plastic surgeons is required 
first, to determine if you are an appropriate candidate. Only 3-4 patients will be selected.

Naples Plastic Surgery Seminar : September 10th
Please join us for a unique opportunity to hear our doctors’ sub-specialized contemporary approaches 
to restoring and enhancing the face and body.

On September 10, 2009, from 5:30 to 6pm, refreshments will be served. From 6pm to 7:15pm, Drs. 
Maloney, Agarwal, and Boemi, will present a powerpoint presentation highlighting state-of-the-art 
plastic surgery techniques. From 7:15pm to 8pm, there will be a live arctic peel laser demonstration. 
Space is limited so please click below to RSVP... 

2 for 1 Signature Skin Moisturizer!
Designed and formulated by Dr. Maloney, Signature Skin is a unique hyaluronic acid based mois-
turizer that has potent anti-oxidant and regenerative properties for aged and sun-damaged skin.

Take advantage of our 2 for the price of 1 special offer. The retail price for one tube is $120 plus 
tax. Valid through September 30, 2009!

RSVP HERE

Dr. Boemi Masterfully Reconstructs Breasts After Mastectomy
Continual improvements in plastic surgery techniques offer better results today than ever 
before and make breast reconstruction an option for most women facing a mastectomy. 
Before you chose to have Breast Reconstruction, it is important to find a qualified surgeon 
that you feel comfortable with. Dr. Luciano Boemi is board certified by the American 
Board of Plastic Surgeons and can expertly guide you through your questions.

Dr. Boemi’s Patient Care Coordinator, Sheila, is available to answer questions you may 
have regarding insurance coverage, surgery scheduling, recovery times and other ques-
tions you may have regarding your own individual case. Please call (239) 594-9100 and 
visit www.plasticsurgeonofnaples.com 
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